
 

 

 
 At Scotiabank the health and safety of our employees 
and customers is a top priority.

To help contain the spread of the COVID-19 virus, we 
are making some changes to branch operations  

effective Monday, March 30, 2020.  

We remind you that you can continue to complete 

your everyday banking, 24 hours a day, using our 

ABM’s Scotia Online or the Scotia Mobile App 

to: 

• Pay bills!

• Transfer funds!

• View accoung balances and transaction history!

• Download statements!

 
For additional information please call our contact 

centre at 646-946-5868.!
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